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13th June 2017, 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Year 6 Production – ‘Joseph and his Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat’ 

We are delighted to inform you of our forthcoming production of ‘Joseph and his 
Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat’  

Year 6 pupils and staff have been working very hard and rehearsals are going really 
well. 

The production will be taking place on the following dates: 

 Wednesday 28th June 2017 at 1:30pm – There is no charge for this 
performance and children are welcome to come along. 

 Thursday 29th June 2017 at 6pm - - £3 per ticket (maximum 4 tickets per 
family)  

 Friday 30th June 2017 at 6pm - £3 per ticket (maximum 4 tickets per family) 

Children over the age of 12 are allowed to attend the performances on the 29th and 
30th June. Children who are in Year 6 and below are not permitted to attend the 
evening performances. 
 
Could you please fill in the slip below with your preferences and return it to the 
school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr T Head  Mrs S Snowden   Mrs K Klibi 

 

 
Year 6 Production – ‘Joseph and his Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat’ 

Name of Child:       Class: 
 
Please tick which performance you would like to attend: 
 

Date of Performance No of tickets at £3 each 
(max 4 per family) 

Total Cost 

Wednesday 28
th
 June 2017 at 1:30pm   

Thursday 29th June 2017 at 6pm   

Friday 30
th
 June 2017 at 6pm   
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